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TO:          Landmark Commission   
 

FROM:  Becky Jollay, Associate Planner 
 

DATE:  June 26, 2019 

  

SUBJECT: Meeting  
 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Galesburg Landmark Commission scheduled for Tuesday, July 2, 2019  

has been cancelled. 

 

Commission Members, please contact me at 345-3614 or bjollay@ci.galesburg.il.us if you have 

any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: 

     Wayne Carl, Director of Planning and Public Works 

 Steve Gugliotta, AICP Planning Manager 

 Cathy St. George, Executive Secretary 

 Abby Slagel, Account Clerk 

 Rick Riner, Custodian 
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